QUOGUE UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT

PO Box 957 - 10 Edgewood Road Quoque, NY 11959

> Telephone (631) 653-4285 Fax (631) 996-4600

> > Jeffrey E. Ryvicker Superintendent of Schools

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As picturesque and peaceful as Quogue becomes after a fresh snowfall, our primary concern is always for the safety of students, families, faculty and staff. In the event of inclement weather, information regarding school closings/delayed openings will be communicated in the following ways:

Blackboard Connect Phone Call

Parents/Guardians, Faculty and Staff will receive a phone call with a pre-recorded message detailing specific information pertaining to emergency closings/delayed openings.

Email

Parents/Guardians, Faculty and Staff will receive an email detailing specific information pertaining to emergency closings/delayed openings. This email will be sent from the following address: noreply@quogueschool.com.

School Website:

https://www.quogueschool.com

The Quogue School website will be updated with a clickable red circle "Important Message" icon on every page.

Media

The following media is informed of emergency closings/delayed openings:

WALK 97.5 FM

WLNG 92.1 FM

WBLI 106.1 FM

News 12 Online http://longisland.news12.com

TV Channel 12 News (available through cablevision)

Yours truly, leffy E Ripl

Jeffrey E. Ryvicker

Superintendent of Schools